
Mr. Fran Zotian 
32-14 30 h Ave. 
Long Isl nd City, N.Y. 11102 

Dear Mr. Zotian: 

March 18, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renwwal of your Stewardship 
of St. V rtan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Enclosed 1s our receipt No. 20623. 

En c. 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibash1an 
Office of the Primate 


